
Join us Sept. 5, for the third of
four drop-in open houses to share
your thoughts about secondary

suites

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE
OPPORTUNITY FOR INPUT
Zoning Bylaw Amendment

File: P1900032
Address: 2245 DALTON RD.

A Public Hearing will be held in the Council Chambers of City Hall
located at 301 St. Ann’s Road in Campbell River, B.C. at 6:30 p.m. on
September 9, 2019 to provide an opportunity for public input on
Bylaw No. 3747, 2019.

What is the purpose of Zoning Amendment Bylaw 3747, 2019
The purpose of Bylaw No. 3747, 2019 is to rezone the property
located at 2245 Dalton Road from Residential One (R-1) to Residential
Two (R-2) to permit a duplex.

Legal Description
LOT 11 DISTRICT LOT 218 COMOX LAND DISTRICT PLAN 8401

Where can I view a copy of the bylaw?
View a copy of the proposed Bylaw at City Hall in the Development
Services Department between the hours of 8:30 a.m. and 4:30
p.m., Monday to Friday from August 30, 2019 to September 9, 2019
excluding statutory holidays.

How can I provide comments?
Speak at the Public Hearing or share a written submission for
Council’s consideration. Submit written comments in advance to
the Development Services Department at City Hall, or email to
planning@campbellriver.ca, to be received no later than 4 p.m. on
September 6, 2019. Register at the Public Hearing or in advance by
calling the Legislative Services Department at 250-286-5700.

Please note that public hearings will be recorded and broadcast on the
City’s website. All correspondence submitted to the City of Campbell
River will form part of the public record and will be published when
this matter is before Council or a Committee of Council. The author’s
address is relevant to Council’s consideration of this matter and will be
included with any submission. Do not include a phone number or email
if you wish to keep this personal information private.

Legal considerations prevent Council from receiving any representations
or submissions after the close of the Public Hearing.

HAVE
YOUR SAY
We’re
Listening.

For more information,
please contact

Cassandra Marsh at
250-286-5742 or
via email at

cassandra.marsh@campbellriver.ca

PUBLIC HEARING
Monday,

September 9, 2019
6:30 p.m.

Council Chambers

301 St. Ann’s Road

Campbell River, BC

V9W 4C7

Though drivers may experience some delays between Rockland Road and 1st
Ave, all businesses along the stretch are open and accessible. Make a stop
along our beautiful waterfront for a walk and a meal, road trip supplies or even
an overnight stay – we know it will be worth the wait.

The waterfront corridor is undergoing construction to replace aging water and
sewer lines. For more info visit: campbellriver.ca/construction

WATERFRONT PROJECT 2018-2020

WATERFRONT BUSINESSES ARE OPEN DURING
CONSTRUCTION THIS SUMMER.

Help reduce the impacts of this work by supporting businesses in the area.

BUSINESSES OPEN ALONG HWY 19A

info@campbellriver.ca
www.campbellriver.ca

COMMUNITY UPDATE | SEPTEMBER 4, 2019

Where: Campbell River Sportsplex, 1800 S. Alder St.
When: Thursday, Sept. 5

Time: 6 to 8 pm
Details: free, light refreshments

For more information contact Senior Planner Cleo Corbett at
Cleo.Corbett@campbellriver.ca


